
ARKANSAS STATE HIGHWAY 
AND TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT 
DISTRICT TEN 

2510 WEST KINGSHIGHWAY • P. O. BOX 98 • PARAGOULD, AR 72451-0098 • TELEPHONE 870-239-9511 • FAX 870-236-1156
 
CLAY - CRAIGHEAD - GREENE - LAWRENCE - MISSISSIPPI - POINSETT - RANDOLPH 

June 28, 2000 

Mr. Carlos Wood, P.E. 
Wood & Associates 
2704-L South Culberhouse 
Jonesboro, AR 72401 

Re:	 Marchbanks Estates 
Subdivision; Jonesboro 

Dear Mr. Wood: 

We have reviewed the submitted print for proposed access drives to the 
above noted subdivision along the west side of Highway 351 (Airport Road) at 
Jonesboro in Craighead County and the following is given: 

The north proposed drive as shown has inadequate site distance to 
provide a safe entrance for the traveling public along Highway 351, therefore, the 
Arkansas Highway and Transportation Department feels that the proposed north 
entrance can not be permitted. The proposed south entrance has adequate site 
distance and can be permitted. 

If I may be of any further assistance, please advise. 

Sincerely, 

~~.\)~
CJ ~ohn R. Porter 

Permit Officer 
JPllf 


